
 

 
September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Gloucestershire County Council Holiday Free School Meal (FSM) Voucher Scheme 
 
 
Gloucestershire County Council (GCC) would like to make you aware of changes to their holiday Free School Meal 
(FSM) voucher scheme they offer to families in Gloucestershire.  
 
The holiday vouchers are designed to support eligible children in Reception to Year 11 who receive Pupil Premium 
(income-related) free school meals and attend a school in Gloucestershire, and families where no other support is 
available. Please note that GCC is unable to consider college and sixth form students, as well as children who 
receive universal free school meals, as they are not eligible for this scheme.  
 
GCC is committed to supporting families with 1 week of vouchers at £15 per child, per week for the October 2024 
holiday.  
 
Applications for holiday FSM vouchers for the October 2024 holiday opened at Midday on 2nd September 2024 
and will be open until Midday on 20th September 2024. GCC will be unable to accept any application made after 
this date. Vouchers will be distributed to families the week commencing 30th September 2024. 
 
If you do not receive your vouchers by 7th October 2024, please check your spam/junk mailboxes for an email 
from selectcode@select-your-reward.co.uk, as well as ensuring that your mailbox settings allow junk mail.  
 
For any parents wishing to update details of an existing application, please email 
childrensfund@gloucestershire.gov.uk by 13th October 2024, so GCC can update your account, as details are not 
automatically updated. 
 
To find out more about the scheme, please visit GCCs FAQs | Gloucestershire County Council 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Gardiner 
School Business Manager 
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